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SUBJECT: September 1 020 — Work Session ltem
Customer-Fir Development Services Initiative

Over the past year, Mayor Jerry Deli ngs challenged staff to think outsic the
box by exploring new ways of deliveiing services to Orange County customers
with a goal of being recognized - a great place to do business. The
management led Customer-First C 'elopment Services initiative examined
Orange County permitting policies, f cesses and procedures to seek ways to
provide top-notch customer service.

Following up on the deficiencies ider ied by the Mayor’'s Transition Team, and
in order to become a “best-in-class” »vernment, Orange County Development
Services management team found was essential to implement strategic
changes to the organization, inves in training and technology, encourage
consistent outreach, and foster a bu¢ ess development culture. Staff set out to
identify customer service gaps, opp unities for improvement, and key action
items that will lead to innovative d value-added service delivery, and a
customer-first culture for permitting s vices and developing property in Orange
County.

The results of this initiative were bi 2d on a series of discussions held with
multiple internal and external stal..nolders by the Development Services
management team. The initiative fc~ised on assessing four business areas;
Development Review, Engineerin¢ Plans Review and Site Work Permits,
Site Construction and Inspection: and Vertical Permitting. Within these
business areas, there was a conce 2d effort to review and discuss staffing,
culture, communication, technical stal. Jards, code, process and technology.
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Multiple techniques were implemen
industry to maximize opportunities for
Action Plan.

Staff will provide a presentation to f
Customer-First Development Service
and effective strategies for success.

This item is for informational purposes
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C: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Ad
Chris Testerman, AICP, Deputy Co
Ray Hanson, P.E., Director, Utilities
Joe Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public W
Diana Almodovar, Deputy Director,

1 to collaborate with the development
nprovement and development of the final

» Board that outlines the actions of the
initiative, highlighting key issues raised

nly; no action is required.
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